
 
Monday 1st March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

As you are aware New Zealand is once again in Alert Level 2.  This means that we need to 
postpone or change several events this week to ensure we are following the restrictions within 
this level.   This means that 
 

● KAWAKA SWIMMING SHOWCASE ​will be ​postponed tomorrow​ and will now be next 
Monday 8th March.​ ​ ​The times and organisation for this event will run the same as the 
previous newsletters just on a different day​. 
 

● SCHOOL SWIMMING SPORTS ​will ​go ahead with changes​ on Wednesday 3rd March as 
we need times entered by the end of this week for the upcoming Interschool Swimming 
Sports event. 
 

○ Groups​ on the swimming site will not exceed 100 and ages will be based on the 
child’s qualification age as of the 1st February. 

○   
■ Groups are 

● 11 and 12-year-old races will begin at 9.15-11 am. 
● 10 year olds 11.05am - 12.15pm 
● 7,8 and 9-year-old races will begin at 12.20 - 1.45 pm 

 
■ Each group will enter/exit the swimming pool area one group at a time to 

maintain the 100 group limit.  
 

○ Race Changes​ - There will be no relays or one length non-interschool butterfly 
events. 
 

○ Parents 
■ We need 12 parents only for ​each group​ to do the timekeeping.   

 
■ If you would like to ​put your name forward as a timekeeper ​please email 

Penny Hopkins ASAP.  She will take the first 12 names for each group only. 
She will email you with further information. 

○ Email:  ​phopkins@greytown.school.nz  
 

■ Only parent timekeepers​ will be able to attend.   
 

■ Unfortunately, ​no other parents or family members can attend. 
 

○ If your child is unwell please keep them home. 
 

○ Children who are not swimming will remain at school. 
 
Thanks, Patrice O’Connor  (Principal of Greytown School) 
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